
DATE: November 06, 2024 

TO: Prospective Respondents  

FROM: Mark Morris, Associate Procurement Specialist 

SUBJECT:     Addendum 1 to Invitation for Bids 40699 Geosynthetic Slope Stabilization – Roach Road  
     at Lake Apopka 

As a result of questions received during the Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting held on Tuesday, 
November 5, 2024, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information. Please make 
all appropriate changes to your solicitation documents. 

Question 1: Can the Bid Bond be submitted digitally, or does it need to be the original? 

Response: If the Bid Bond can be digitally signed, and can be verified and recorded, the District can 
accept the electronic version. If it is paper, the District will need the paper original before the submittal 
date. 

2. On page 26, under Section 1. TERM in Paragraph (c) Completion Date, the following change has been 
made:
    “The Completion Date of this Agreement is May 31, 2025, unless extended by mutual written agreement 
of the parties. The Work shall be completed for use no later than said date.” 

3. On page 4, under Section 2. Contract Administration, the Phone Number for Mark Morris, Associate 
Procurement Specialist, is corrected to 386-329-4264.

Also, for your reference, the Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid Attendee list is attached. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Bid Form provided in the bid package. 

If you have any questions, please e-mail me at rmmorris@sjrwmd.com or Wendy Cox at 
wcox@sjrwmd.com.   
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